

Cynnabar Baronial Meeting May 30th, 2024 at pm - in attendance and through Google Meet.

Announcements:

- Straum - everyone pre-register for Pennsic! We need land!!!
- Garb Workday is Sunday, June 9th from 10am to 3pm. Melee practice day too!

New Business:

- None

Old Business:

- Baronial Budget/Policy proposal (Diamante) (**meeting three of three**)
 - You can find the [budget here](#).
 - Would expect about \$835 net at the end of the next budget cycle.
 - But this is dependent on donations, too. \$2300.
 - You can find the [policy here](#).
 - Only a few changes were made regarding pre-registration.
- Porto rental for archery practice (**meeting three of three**)
 - 2 months = \$240
- Her Excellency would like to put together an order of t-shirts if there is interest.
 - She is in the research phase but looking into ways to make it cost effective. More to come!
- MoAS position (**meeting three of three - we will vote tonight**)
 - Benedicta is interested in the position.
 - Her Grace AnneMarie is also interested in the position.
 - Her Grace would like to reinstate workshops.
 - She can attend every week.
 - Would also like to encourage Crafters Green's at every event.
- Social Media discussion/Content creation
 - There is a public Google folder that Beth is using to gather ideas for social media content. If you have ideas, please either put them in there, or let her know.

Events:

1. Celtic Festival (**July 12 and 13th**) - Tairdelbach
 - a. Tairdelbach is looking for someone to take over working with the festival. Talk to him about this if you're interested.
2. Fall Revel
 - a. We are going to pause planning for Fall Revel until after the decision

regarding St. Cecilia is made at the 30th meeting.

3. St Cecilia (**September 21st**) - Mieczko
 - a. Proposal (**three of three meetings**)
 - i. We will be having a gate fee instead of donations.
 1. We can cover NMS with outside funds.
 - ii. You can find the proposal [here](#).
 - iii. 50 - 70 people in previous years.
 - iv. Intro classes - previously there were concerns about classes being too advanced - maybe we could work to bring some beginner classes?
 1. Aaron would like the event to be as inclusive as possible.
 - v. Mieczko does have several people who are going to serve as set-up and clean-up crews.
 - vi. Lunch tavern and feast - if you are interested, please let me or Mieczko
 - vii. Their Excellencies are planning to attend. They may hold court before the concert.
4. Grand Day of Tournaments (**October 26th Monroe Fairgrounds**) - Ceara
 - a. Ceara is working on additions/updates to the website.
 - i. She has a QR code for the website.
 - b. She wants to be able to advertise at Pennsic.
 - c. Ceara needs someone to be in charge of set-up and/or tear-down.
 - d. She is also looking for a non-fighter activity coordinator.
 - i. Quest for the kids (Halloween themed, like last year.)
 - e. What about gambling?
 - i. We don't have enough coins to make this work like in previous years. Could we try to make more by October, or come up with a way to use paper for some of the bets.
 - ii. Everyone at the meeting would like for gambling to continue because it is a great way to get non-fighters involved.

Their Excellencies:

Our next business meeting will be on June 13th, 2024 at 7:00pm.